
 

Orientation Day 2022 

Dear Parents 

We are excited for your son to join the Liverpool Boys High School family. The Year 6-7 Orientation 
Day is planned for Tuesday 29 November 2022. We have a full day planned to welcome your child to 
high school.  

We will welcome students to the school’s hall from 8:30am and the school day will begin at 9am. 
Please enter through the gate immediately south of the front office on Forbes St. Staff and signs will 
guide you on the morning. If you or your son arrive late on the day, they can enter through the front 
office. 

Upon dropping off your child, you are invited to attend an information session with the school 
Community and Support staff which will conclude at approximately 10am. 

On the day, students will be provided with a BBQ lunch but should bring their own recess. The 
canteen will be available for students to purchase recess. No additional equipment is necessary. 
Students should attend the day in their primary school’s full school uniform. 

At our school, Tuesdays finish at 1:30pm and students will be dismissed from the same entrance on 
Forbes St. We understand that making unexpected arrangements may be difficult and will provide 
supervision for your child until the normal school finishing time 3:06pm, if required. Please advise 
the school if you require supervision past the 1:30pm finishing time. 

If you have any queries about the day or would like to provide further information about how we 
can support your child, please contact Christopher Wallis, the Year 7 Year Advisor (2023), on 02 9602 
7979 or chris.wallis1@det.nsw.edu.au. 

Kind Regards, 

 

 
Christopher Wallis 
Year 7 Advisor 2023 

 


